
Dear Parents and Students, 

I am excited to welcome everyone to the new academic year 2024-2025 at Pakistan International 

School Jeddah English Section (PISJES)! As we embark on this exciting journey together, I share 

my enthusiasm for the opportunities that this new year beholds. 

This year is a canvas waiting for your creativity, dedication, and hard work. Each day brings a 

fresh start and a chance to discover new strengths, overcome challenges, and achieve your goals. 

Embrace every moment with curiosity and courage, knowing that your efforts and perseverance 

will lead to remarkable accomplishments. 

At PISJES, we are committed to our core values of Respect, Integrity, Responsibility, and 

Excellence (RIRE). Our goal is to embed these values into everything we do, ensuring that every 

student, parent, and staff member feel valued, respected, and empowered in our school community. 

Your dedication to your child’s education and your active involvement in our school community 

are invaluable. It is through our collaborative efforts that we create an environment where every 

student can thrive, explore their potential, and achieve their goals. Thank you for being such an 

integral part of this partnership. 

As the principal, I am devoted to providing a comprehensive education that not only equips 

students with essential knowledge and skills but also fosters compassion, empathy, and social 

responsibility. Our passionate team of educators is dedicated to offering personalized learning 

experience tailored to each student’s needs, helping them reach their full potential. 

In the previous session, we launched the Cambridge Early Years Programme, which attracted a 

significant number of students aged 3 to 6. Over 1,300 students at PISJ-ES took Cambridge 

Primary & Lower Secondary Checkpoints and Cambridge International IGCSE & A Level 

Examinations. I am pleased to report that our students excelled in the CIE Exams & Checkpoints 

in 2024. We aim to continue our pursuit of excellence with enthusiasm to achieve even greater 

success in the coming year. 

In the months ahead, we will work together to offer a rich array of educational experiences, 

including academic challenges, extracurricular activities, community service, and social events. I 

look forward to the amazing accomplishments we will achieve together and to celebrating your 

successes. 

 

Let’s make this academic year an unforgettable and enriching experience for every student. 

 

 

                - Adnan Nasir 

                                                           Principal  

 

 


